
 

 
 

 
 

Sheffield Islamic Centre Madina Masjid Trust Visit 
 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 
Dear Y4 Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 4 students from classes Y4HS and Y3/4KW will be going on a visit to Sheffield Islamic Centre 
Madina Masjid on Wednesday 29th January 2025. 
 
The purpose of this visit is to increase awareness of the Islamic religion and support our learning in 
class. 
 
The visit leaders will be Ms Woodcock and Mr Steeple. Students will be travelling by Gordons Coach 
Company.  All relevant risk assessments have been completed.  
 
The trip will depart at 9.00am and return at 12.00pm.  As the trip is in school time, in case of 
emergency please contact the school office.  
 
We will be back at school in time for lunch as usual, so students will not need any additional snacks 
etc. Snacks and drinks will not be permitted while inside the mosque. 
 
Students will be expected to wear uniform and have suitable footwear. Children will be asked to 
remove their shoes upon entry to the mosque and will be expected to be wearing socks for health 
and safety reasons.   
 
We expect students to behave in an appropriate sensible manner and follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for students who do not meet 
the acceptable criteria of behaviour and may pose a risk to themselves or others. 
 
As this is an enrichment activity, in order for the activities to take place we ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £9 per child, to contribute to the payment of travel and a small donation to the 
Mosque itself. 
 
However, in the event of an inadequate number of contributions being received, it will not be 
possible for the visits to take place. 
 
In the event of short notice cancellations of the trip due to unforeseen circumstances, it may not be 
possible to refund any contributions, however we will always endeavour to re-arrange trip or offer 
refunds wherever possible.  
 
Many thanks,  
LKS2 Teachers 
. 


